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Comments: The proposed land purchase is an excellent exchange for both the State of Minnesota and the

USFS. I strongly support this use of taxpayer resources, which is beneficial for all involved. It will provide greater

benefit to the State of Minnesota and also add key contiguous area to the Superior National Forest.


